Moore-Love, Karla

From: Scott Moore <scott@ethos.org>
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 4:24 PM
To: Moore-Love, Karla

Subject: Communication next week?

Hi Karla,

| hope you're well! Is there any chance there’s an available open communication slot next in
Wednesday morning’s council meeting? (Or whenever his last meeting is scheduled for...) I'd like to

sign up to thank Commissioner Saltzman for his years of leadership on the Portland Children’s Levy.

Scott Moore
Ethos Music Center
503-961-2374
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Request of Scott Moore to address Council to thank the Commissioner for
years of leadership on the Portland Children’s Levy (Communication)

Filed DEC 11 2018

MARY HULL CABALLERO
Auditor of the City of Portland
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COMMISSIONERS VOTED

AS FOLLOWS:

YEAS

NAYS

1. Fritz

2. Fish

3. Saltzman

4. Eudaly

Wheeler




